
 
 

      

 

 

  

 
 

 

Staffing  
We have some exciting news about staffing 

in the day care.  

As you may be aware Nicola is expecting a 

baby and is due to go on maternity leave at 

the end of April. We are pleased to 

announce Lauren from Buntings has been  

promoted to maternity cover deputy and will 

be working across both Buntings and 

Cuckoos rooms, taking the lead on the EYFS. 

Amy Gaitely has been promoted to senior in 

the Buntings room.  

Amy Humphries has decided to have a 

change in the age group she is working with. 

From the beginning of term, Amy will now be 

a senior member of staff, working with 

Batford nursery and day care downstairs. 

Georgina has been promoted to room 

leader in the Cuckoos. We are now 

interviewing for a senior in the cuckoos room. 

We have also employed Sabrina as a new 

member of staff to work in the Buntings room, 

she will be joining the team from June.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Batford Nursery School 

& Day Care 

Welcome to our Occasional  

Newsletter.  
We have had a busy few months  

with events in the nursery. We hope 

 you all enjoyed the Pancake  

breakfast and Mother’s day tea. 

  

 

 

 
    

         

       

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
            

 

         

 

Summer Menu 

 
 We will be operating our 

summer menu from the 

beginning of May, this is a four 

week cycle and all of the 

menus will be emailed out to 

you. If there are any 

amendments we will update 

you via email.  You can also 

see copies of the menus in 

your child’s room 

 

Office hours  

08:30-16:00 
If you need to contact us 

 outside these hours please call  

     07974112959 

     

A quick reminder our e - mail 

address for all correspondence 

is: 

 

daycare@batfordnursery.herts.sch.
uk 

Occasional Newsletter  
 

 

 

Special Events  

 

 

 

 

18th April Easter Egg hunt  

11.00 & 3.00 
 

 
 

   
 

Please feel free to come 

and join your children on the 

egg hunt. 

 

 
  


